
Chairperson Message 
 

 I extend a warm welcome to all the International and National 

Delegates who are participating international conference on Public Health: issues, challenges, 

opportunities, prevention and awareness-2016. Delegates from far and wide places have 

participated in the conference. I am happy that delegates from Egypt, Algeria, Karnataka, 

Lucknow, West Bengal, Jameshedpur, Rohtak, Aligarh, Sonepat, Delhi etc. have contributed 

their knowledge to various issues of public health. I am proud that our college has been the 

venue for organizing this conference. This has given opportunity to faculty members and 

students from most of the departments of the college to participate.  Public health is a matter of 

concern for everybody. I am thankful to all the dignitaries who have graced the occasion and 

have shared their knowledge with us on these issues. I am also grateful to all the scientists and 

faculty members who have chaired the various sessions.  

I take this opportunity to thank Dr. G. C. Mishra the Organising Secretary to have supported the 

conference. The memorandum of understanding with the NGO “Krishi Sanskriti” to support the 

conference has made it possible to organize it in our college.  This has raised our college status 

to a new level. I sincerely hope that many more such efforts are made so that similar events can 

be organized regularly wherein our faculty and students can participate in large numbers.   

I also appreciate the endeavours of Principal Dr. Savita Roy, Conveners Dr. Sarita Nanda, Dr 

Anju Jain to motivate the faculty and students to participate in big number. My good wishes 

remain with all the organizers of the conference. 
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